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Year Built: 1913 
 
“Work was begun during the summer, and a very attractive building has been built on the college grounds at the 
corner of Weston Road and Central Street near Fiske Cottage. The building is nearly ready for use, and will be 
opened in a few days. The building is to be called the Anne L. Page Memorial in honor of Miss Page, a pioneer 
in kindergarten work.” – 1913 Annual Report of the President, Wellesley College (dated November 1, 1913) 
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